
 

 
 
 

 

Memorandum 
  
TO:   Councilmembers, Executive Sidhu  
FROM: Ann Beck, Community Health and Human Services Manager  
RE:   Opportunity Council Briefing 
DATE:  NOVEMBER 27, 2024  
    
 
On November 19, Council Members requested an update from Opportunity Council staff 
regarding their contracts with Whatcom County, the success and challenges of their 
programs, and the impact in the community. 
 
With several contracts before Council on December 3, Opportunity Council leadership 
will provide the requested update about their agency and will answer questions about 
the contracts being discussed that day. 
 
In addition, Health and Community Services staff will provide Council with recent 
quarterly and performance reports prior to the Council meeting, as requested. 
 
Please contact Ann Beck at extension 6055 if you have any questions. 
 
 


